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Neighborhood Outreach Report 
Museum Square Phase 1 

April 7, 2020 
 

 
ARC Scottsdale Holdings contacted surrounding property owners within a radius larger 
than the required 750 feet of the entire Museum Square project site on February 10, 
2020. This notice was sent via first class mail to discuss the upcoming Development 
Review for the first phase of the project located at the northeast corner of Marshall Way 
and 2nd Street.  Neighbors were informed that the site plan, landscaping, and architecture 
were being submitted for review at an upcoming DRB meeting and that the City would 
post the site with the meeting time, date and location. Additionally, they were given 
contact information for the Outreach Team as well as the City’s Project Coordinator if 
they had questions or concerns.  
 
The Development Team and ARC Scottsdale Holdings are committed to the outreach 
process and informing people of all phases of the project. The Development Team will 
continue to communicate with the surrounding neighbors throughout the progress of this 
project to ensure that any neighborhood questions are addressed.  
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